
Ms. Cathy Saunders, City Clerk  
City of London, 300 Dufferin Ave., 
PO Box 5035 London, Ontario,  
Canada, N6A 4L9 
 
 
April 3, 2019 
 
 
Hello Ms. Saunders, 
 
I am writing in support of the London Abused Women's Centre 
Recommendations to The London Ontario Council in addressing a Safe 
London For Women and Girls.  
 
As a woman who has experienced Non- State Torture and extreme violence 
who reported, adjudicated, in seeking justice for the crimes and Human 
Rights Violations against my person, it is essential that the provisions 
outlined in this plan are adopted into law. Many persons in the criminal 
justice systems, and social service systems were and are, in great need of 
education, and a framework for addressing these extreme violations and 
violence against women. My own healing could have been greatly enhanced 
had system's of help been fully informed and had in place a clear protocol, to 
assist survivors. 
 
My thanks for addressing violence against women, 
 
 
Jeanette Westbrook 
Survivor of Non State Torture, and Extreme Violence 
1827 Edenside Ave. 
Louisville KY USA 40204 
 


